
HOUSE BLESSING 2019 REPORT 
January 2nd – 18th   9:30am-2:30pm  

 

 Fr. 
Wojciech: 

Fr. Stan: 
 

Total: 

Manville’s houses scheduled to 
visit (English + Polish) 

331 355 686 

Manville’s houses visited (English 
+ Polish) 

117 123 240 

Percent of Manville’s visited 
houses (English + Polish) 

35.3 % 34.6 34.9 % 

    
Manville’s English-speaking 
houses scheduled to visit 

275 294 569 

Manville’s English-speaking 
houses visited 

80 87 167 

Percent of Manville’s English-
speaking visited houses 

29.0 % 29.5 % 29.3 % 

    
Polish-speaking houses 
scheduled to visit 

56 61 117 

Polish-speaking houses visited 34 35 69 
Percent of Polish-speaking 
visited houses 

60.7 % 57.3 % 58.9 % 

    
“Out of Town” visited houses 20 10                     30 
    
Old homebound schedule to visit 34 28 62 
Old homebound visited 24 18 42 
Percent of old homebound 
visited houses 

70.5 % 64.2 % 67.7 % 

    
New homebound found 1 11 12 
    
Total houses schedule to visit 
(Manville + “Out of Town”) 

  716 

Total houses visited (Manville + 
“Out of Town”) 

  285 

Total percent of visited houses 
(Manville + “Out of Town”) 

  39.8 % 

 

 
P.S. Percentage wise, compering home blessing/kolęda of 2018 to 2019 
we have 9.2% decrease. This can be result that we do home blessing 
during the day and that we lost some of our parishioners (the number of 
households slightly decreased). However, we have added 12 new home 
bound to current 62.  


